Accessibility
The Nevada Statewide Independent Living Council supports a review and update to the Americans With Disabilities Act Of 1990, As Amended to include a modernization of each section that includes, but is not limited to electronic or digital access, as well as increased measurements for doorways and corridors and the inclusion of counter height maximums and general interior design guidelines to be mandated for 20% of all new construction that take newer electric wheelchairs and other assistive technology into consideration. With better guidelines in place, lawsuits would be avoided, and the fight for basic accommodations would be prevented. This puts an undue hardship on persons with disabilities, as they must fight for even the simplest and most basic access to housing, transportation, education, and employment, along with everything that is being transitioned to a digital, internet-based platform. As the United Nations holds the position that having internet access is a basic human right, we believe that it should extend to individuals who may use assistive technology to access it, as well. See the United Nations’ Universal Declaration of Human Rights for the complete list here.
